
 
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS & TRANSPORTATION REPORT 

 
Date:  March 20, 2017 
 To:   Board of Education 
From:   Lori Ade 

 
BUILDINGS/GROUNDS 

Facilities Committee 
o The Facilities Committee did not meet in March.  Next meeting is scheduled for May 3, 

2017. 
 

Washington Water Main Break 
o The water main break was repaired. Castle Concrete has been contacted again to get 

the stairs replaced, as well as the small piece of concrete by the building.  They know 
the urgency of getting this all put back together, so I will stay on top of the schedule 
with them.  
 

Window/Door Protection 
Dr. Bill Beyers had contacted me about laminate covering for the doors/windows as an intruder 
deterrent. Ironically, I had just contacted a company in Missouri about a 3M glass covering that 
I had seen.  Kyle Vanden Bosch with Midwest Glass Tinters came to Pana last week and did a 
walkthrough of the High School.  He put together an estimate for all first floor glass doors and 
classroom windows, as well as the full panel glass sections on the first floor.  We only walked 
the High School since it had the most first floor glass of all buildings.  The estimate is attached.  I 
have given Dr. Lett a couple of videos to show so that you can get the true affect of what this 
glass covering does to protect against shattering and intruders.  Obviously, we don’t have this 
type of project in our budget at this time, but I wanted to share for future planning. 
 
 

TRANSPORTATION 
 

o The two 2017 purchased buses are scheduled for delivery within the next couple of 
weeks.  First payment is not due until after July 1. 

o The leased 2016 bus will be delivered during the summer months. 
 
 
 
 
 


